
Academy for Lifelong Learning
2020-2021 Informational Meeting

Wednesday, May 19th at 10:30 a.m.

We did not hold an annual meeting last year because of the 
pandemic, and we had not widely or fully adopted Zoom. This 
year we will hold an informational meeting that we hope will be 
helpful to the membership and the board. The agenda for the 
meeting will be based on a presentation and discussion of the 
individual reports that comprise the ALL Annual Report.

This meeting will take place on Wednesday, May 19th at 10:30 
a.m. and will be held on Zoom. Our Zoom license limits us to 
100 participants, so members need to register by e-mail. To 
register, send an e-mail to lifelonglearning@capecod.edu.

﻿The Zoom link will be sent to registered members on May 18th, 
the day before the meeting.

The ALL Board


